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Extension of Request for expression of Interest (REOI)
Medicinal Cannabis Operations in Aruba

On March 2nd, 2020 MTVS published a Request for Expression of Interest (“REQI") as part of a
preliminary exploration from the MTVS and was intended to explore and determine the interest
from parties in the market to be part of the medical cannabis industry of Aruba and to inventorize
the type of interest that exists. The deadline for submission according to the REOI was April 6th,
2020.

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic the MTVS had to prioritize attention, efforts and resources to
participate in the activation and execution of a crisis plan for Aruba.By virtue of this extension the
deadline for submissions is extended to July 31st, 2020. Accordingly section 19 of the REOI is
hereby amended and re-instated as indicated below. All other sections of the REOI remain
unchanged and in full force and in effect.

It is noted that submission need to comply with the requirements outlined in the REOI. The
content and quality of the submission is a material aspect for evaluation. Submissions that only
contain an expression of willingness or merely claiming ability to comply (in the future) with the
requirements will not be considered as serious submissions and may be discarded from further
consideration.

Section 19 amended and re-instated

19 Communication. Parties that have and can demonstrate experience in the relevant field
and can meet the aforementioned relevant criteria are requested to send their expression of
interest in one (1) electronic copy in Adobe Portable Document Format (“PDF") not later than:
July 31st, 2020, 20:00 Atlantic Standard Time (UTC/GMT -4 Hours) to: MedCan@gobierno.aw.
Submission of hard copies is not required.

This Extension of REOI has been prepared by the offices of the Minister of Tourism, Health &
Sports. All Rights reserved.

Aruba, July 2nd, 2020 Minister of Tourism, Health & Sports
D.P. Oduber
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